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At ICOB, we follow the Global Moon Sighting method. 

In review of international and local declarations and after internal consultation, we
would like to confirm that Dhul Hijjah moon was sighted globally. Hereby, we

announced that Friday June 7th, will be the 1st day of Dhul Hijjah.

Friday June 7th is the 1st of Dhul Hijjah.  
Saturday June 15th is the Day of Arafah. 

Sunday June 16th is Eid Al-Adha.

عید  الأضحى مبارك وكل عام وانتم بخير
Eid Al-Adha Mubarak

On behalf of the management team at ICOB, we wish you a blessed and peaceful Eid.  May Allah (SWT)
accept our intentions, Dua and all the good deeds. 

We will also be hosting a community iftar on the day of Arafah. Eid prayers schedule and iftar details will
be shared soon.

For those in the community who are leaving, or left already, for Hajj this year, we pray that Allah (SW)
accepts their Hajj, grants them forgiveness, rewards them for their efforts, and keeps them safe during
the Hajj rituals and journey back home. May Allah (SW) give the rest of us the chance to make it to Hajj in
the near future.

May you and your family have a joyous Eid inshallah.  Eid Mubarak to all.

The ICOB Board wishes you a Eid Mubarak.

كُمْ نْ نَّ وَ مِ بَّلَ اللّهُ مِ تَقَ


